
Instructor Development Administrator Report - Spring Meeting - May 2025  

We currently have 13 ID Instructors listed with National for the Ohio Region as well as 
6 IT’s which should provide sufficient resources to conduct classes. The ID instructors 
who were due for renewal were updated over the winter season. It has been a bit 
challenging to get records updated accurately but that has improved. I hope each area 
offers up a course this Summer/Fall if there is interest at their area for patrollers who 
want to begin their journey to instruct in any NSP discipline. 

National has dedicated a good bit of educational development resources to the ID 
program. The Hybrid online training was updated in the past year and the new 
education platform puts all resources needed to teach a great ID class at the instructors 
fingertips. There are now multiple options to complete the “in-person” portion either 
actually in person or via Zoom or similar as well as regular online offerings by the NSP 
education staff. 

Hopefully these actions set us up for success in the Ohio Region to enable us to 
provide quality ID courses that are consistent across the Region. As always, I am open 
to feedback and suggestions as to how to make this foundational course the best it can 
be for our up and coming instructors across all disciplines. Please contact me if  

you have any questions regarding teaching or attending an ID course.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Bruce Heichelbech  

Instructor Development Administrator  
 


